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Sendran (R)

Pressurized Spray

A pressurized insecticide spray for rapid kill of fleas
on dogs and cats and ticks on dogs

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:  Propoxur*.................0.25%

REGISTRATION NO. 10908 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DANGER

EXPLOSIVE        EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

*Canadian Patent No. 725204

NET WT - 368 g

Mgf for:
BAYVET Division
Chemagro Limited
Etobicoke, Ontario

M9W 1G6

HAVER

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Read entire label before using.  Hold
container 15 to 25 centimetres from the animal and spray lightly
over the entire body.  Do not spray in eyes.  For best



penetration of spray to the skin, direct spray against the
natural lay of the hair to cause fluffing of the coat.  Repeat as
necessary but not more than once weekly.  Sendran Spray provides
rapid kill of fleas on dogs and cats and ticks on dogs.  For more
prolonged insect control, the animal's bedding should be treated
to help prevent reinfestation.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid
breathing of spray mist and provide adequate ventilation of
treatment area.  Contact with skin, eyes or clothing should also
be avoided.  Wash thoroughly with soap and warm water after
handling.  Avoid contamination of food, utensils and food
preparation area.

FLAMMABLE:  Do not spray into or near open flame.  Do not smoke
while using.  Keep container away from stoves, radiators and
other hot surfaces.  Do not place in direct sunlight. 
Temperatures exceeding 49'C may cause container to burst. 
Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container.  Keep in cool, dry place.  

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  If illness
should occur, obtain prompt medical aid.

TOXICOLOGY:  Large dose of active ingredient will result in
cholinesterase depression.  Atropine sulfate is antidotal.  Do
not give morphine.  Watch for delayed pulmonary edema in cases of
serious poisoning.  In this case, use oxygen therapy and treat
symptomatically.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.  See
bottom of can for lot number.

SENDRAN is a Reg. TM of the parent company of Farbenfabriken
Bayer GmbH, Leverkusen.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label



information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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